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Fort Wayne Business Weekly - "The Buzz On
Commercial Drone Use"
July 30, 2015

Todd Dixon of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, "The buzz
on commercial drone use," which was published by the Fort Wayne
Business Weekly on July 30. Todd is quoted about the use of drones and
the FAA's proposed rules.
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